
 
 

Midnight Squares  

Membership Meeting Minutes  

December 20, 2009 

Allan called the meeting to order at 3:35 

 

Minutes: 

 

Harlan read the minutes and they are posted on the website. 

 

Treasurers Report: 

 

None was given as Sam is out of town. It is club policy not to include the detailed report in the 

minutes, but it should be noted that we continue to have a healthy balance.  Treasurer’s reports 

are available on request to all members. 

 

Membership:    
 

No new news. 

Badges/Tees:   
 

No new news. 

Dances: 

 

 Bill Eyler dance on December 6
th

 went well 

 Membership appreciation dance will be scheduled for February with Mike Kellogg 

Michael Levy will coordinate 

 Barry Clasper May 1st George will coordinate 

 John Marshall June 20th still looking for a coordinator 

 Ross Howell:  to be determined 

 

Spaces for Dancing: 

 

 Harvey Milk—we have it on Wednesdays 

 Forrest Hill—Up to six squares for $100 with parking available most Saturdays and 

Tuesdays. About to be available on Monday nights.  The interclub social will be held 

there. 

 Sanchez School—Richard will check out Sanchez 

 Harvey Milk will probably be available downstairs for the graduation dance 

  

Communication: 

 

  Site is up to date. 

Invites and not being responded to in a timely manner—should we send two—one a week early 

and then a follow up? 



 

Club Night: 

 

We will coordinate with Western Star for club nights on Wednesdays at Harvey Milk after the 

C3a class is over. 

 

There was discussion about moving club night to Tuesdays at Army Street until we move to 

Harvey Milk. John could open on some Tuesdays and we would need someone else to help on 

some days.  It was decided to move to Tuesdays starting in January and then to Wednesdays 

when Wednesdays become available.  

 

Fall classes:  

 

   15 students are in the C3a class and it is going on well. 

21 for C2 and going well 

Advance Class has three takes and four new dancers to the level.  

 

Bay Area Clubs: 

 

  Foggy City Dancers:  New class starting in January    

  Western Star Dancers: no news    

  Diablo Dancers: New beginner class in January  

  El Camino Reelers: no news     

  Oaktown: no news 

Interlocked:  New C1 class starting—Ray could use help on contacting advanced dancers 

   

Report on Demographics: 

 

Ray undertook this and passed out a summary which will be posted on the website.  It was 

pointed out that people from San Francisco do not make up the majority. Ray will continue this 

project. 

 

Insurance: 

 

We are cancelling the old insurance and Jan should have the insurance certificates in a week or 

so. 

 

New Business: 

             

John announced the holiday interclub social. 

 

Next Club Meeting: February 7, 2010 3:30—4:30 

 

Adjournment:   4:34 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Harlan Kerr  

Secretary 

 

 


